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The Weekly Update is on vacation this week watching the Sheyenne River flow southward to the Red 
River.  It will be back for the week of November 9

th
. 

 
Thanks, 
 
Scott 
 
Scott Kudelka 
Minnesota River Watershed Alliance 
Communications Coordinator 
Water Resources Center 
184 Trafton Science Center S 
Mankato, MN 56001 
507-389-2304 
scott.kudelka@mnsu.edu 
http://watershedalliance.blogspot.com 
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